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Our Ref: PP/NP/R3 
 
7th October 2021 
 

To: All Schools 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY – 14th NOVEMBER 2021 
 
I am writing to invite you to observe Huntingdon’s Service of Remembrance and Parade, which 
this year will take place on Sunday 14th November.  
 

The Parade and RAF Band will form up in Malthouse Close car park (off Princes Street) and at 
10.35am, will march along Princes Street to the Market Square where there will be a Service of 
Remembrance at 10.55am.   
 

At 11.00am a two minutes silence will be observed, followed by the laying of wreaths at the 
Thinking Soldier War Memorial.  The Parade will leave the Market Square at approximately 
11.15am and proceed along the High Street where a salute will be taken by the Deputy Lord 
Lieutenant of Cambridgeshire at the junction of St Benedict’s and Chequers Court.  The Parade 
will continue along the High Street and St Mary’s Street before dispersal at Malthouse Close Car 
Park.   
 

If you are able to attend, and in view of the probability of cold or otherwise inclement weather, 
may we recommend suitable dress in the event of cold or damp weather. Please also be mindful 
of observing social distancing when congregating on the Market Square. 
 
Additionally, a short service will take place on Armistice Day, Thursday 11th November. A two-
minute silence will be observed at 11.00am and wreaths will be laid. Your school would be most 
welcome to represent at this service, and if so, you are advised to arrive on the Market Square 
no later than 10.45am. Should you wish to attend this service, please confirm your representation 
by emailing natasha.pierson@huntingdontown.gov.uk.  
 

We hope you are able to join us in recognising such an important occasion. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Philip Peacock 

 
Philip Peacock 
Town Clerk 
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